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The process of direct admission which was to end on July 13, 2018
has been extended till midnight of July 15, 2018 on request of several
Self Finance colleges. So far over 46000 candidates have been
admitted through the direct admission process.
Candidates who were admitted to the aided or government colleges but
were unable to pay the balance college fee on time have been given
the opportunity to download their allotment letter and pay the remaining
amount directly in the allotted college by July 15, 2018.

All admissions to JEE B.Ed. 2018 would close on or before July 15, 2018
as per the instructions of State Government, U.P. and Honourable
Supreme Court.
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